
The Pool Management would like to thank everyone for their patience and help getting 
the new pool badges set up. There were some technical challenges and a learning 
curve but through a meticulous process most of the issues have been worked out. 
As of Monday June 16th a pool badge will be required to enter the pool area. 
Completed badges can be collected from the lifeguards during regular pool hours. If the 
lifeguards don’t have your badge it will be due to one of the following reasons:
- The application was not received or incomplete. 
- A picture was not received. It must be a current headshot clearly labeled with the 
person’s name, please mention your address in the email. 
- Dues, fees and/or fines must be paid in full.
- The property must be clear of all violations. 
(Balance and violation status can be checked on your dashboard in the Signature 
portal) 
The lifeguards do not know why a badge is not available, please address all questions 
to Pool Management at holleybrookevapool@gmail.com. 
Applications, Rules & Regulations and pool schedule are available on the HOA website 
Holleybrooke.org.
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